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From: aolseski@comcast.net JAN " 4 RECD
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2009 3:54 PM
To: EP, RegComments INDEPENDENT REGULATORS
Subject: Outside Wood Burning Stove Legislation REVIEW COMMISSION

As a enviormentaly conscious homeowner, I am opposed to the proposed regulation of the outside
boilers. In my situation, I spoke with the township codes officer and got the "go ahead" for the
installation of a Hawken system. This will save approximate 450 gallons of heating oil. With other
energy saving methods, my electric bill has been cut in half and gasoline usage has been reduced
due to replacing 8 cylinder cars with 4 cylinder models.
My lot is almost an acre and a half and the neighbors have been polled for any problems. There have

been none. The boiler only emits noticable smoke during the first five minutes of blower useage.

I am appaled that the state is trying to intervene in an energy saving program on my property. If any
regulation should be instituted, it should come from the local municipality since they are familiar with
there own needs.

Anthony F Olseski Jr
103ScenicviewDr
West Cain Twp
Coatesville, Pa 19320-1194
(610)637-8072 24 hrs


